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As Oregonian who was born and raised in this state I believe that our democrats 

leaders have lost the sight of the people. They call measure 114, HB3075 

constitutional. Nothing about this bill is constitutional. I believe our democrat leaders 

of this state are only focused on their own agenda and what is best for themselves 

and liberal woke agenda. They look at our state as a focused group of left minded 

individuals when in fact it takes both right and left minds to make this state operate 

and they have lost touch with that. The passing of this bill shows that. Criminals and 

people who wish to do harm have never and will never fall within the guidelines of 

law. This only and will only impact the law abiding citizens of this great state.  


